
Northeast to Host Open House 

Northeast Center, 500 N. Hamilton Road in Gahanna, will host an
open house on Tuesday, May 9.  The open house will celebrate the
successes of the Integrated Community Supports Project that was
funded with a grant from the Ohio Department of Developmental
Disabilities.  The program will begin at 9:00 a.m. and will include
presentations on several success stories about community
employment or other community experiences. 
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